
 

 

September 8, 2020 

The Honorable Chair Eddie Lucio III 

House Committee on Insurance 

Texas House of Representatives 

Room 1W.11 

Austin, TX 78701 

Dear Chair Lucio, 

I want to take this opportunity to provide you with current information regarding the 

interim charge for monitoring the State Auditor’s review of agencies and programs under 

the jurisdiction of the House Committee on Insurance.  

The State Auditor’s Office (SAO) released audit reports in fiscal years 2019 and 2020 that 

have a potential impact for your committee’s interim charges. Those completed audits are 

listed in the attachment, which also includes hyperlinks to the full reports on the SAO’s 

website. The SAO originally submitted a similar document to your committee in January 

2020.  

Additionally, the State Auditor’s Office is completing audits in the fiscal year 2020 audit plan 

that may be relevant to the Committee’s work. I will notify you of those audits as they near 

completion.    

I hope this information is helpful to you. I am available to you and your staff at your 

convenience. Thank you for the work that you do.  

My best,  

Lisa R. Collier 

Lisa R. Collier, CPA, CFE, CIDA 

First Assistant State Auditor  
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Lisa R. Collier, 

CPA, CFE, CIDA, 

First Assistant State Auditor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Robert E. Johnson Building 

1501 N. Congress Avenue 

Austin, Texas 78701 

 

P.O. Box 12067 

Austin, Texas 78711-2067 

 

Phone: 

(512) 936-9500 

 

Fax: 

(512) 936-9400 

 

Internet: 

www.sao.texas.gov 


